The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths

Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC

Ms Catherine Rodgers
Departmental Solicitors Office
Centre House
Chichester Street
Belfast
BT1 4JE

Your Ref: LIT 477/08/CR

Our Ref: BMcL-0138-13

Date: 6th September 2013

Dear Ms Rodgers,

RE: DEPARTMENTAL AND ADDITIONAL GOVERNANCE

Thank you for your letter of 27th August 2013. At point 6 of my letter of 6 August (BMcL-0126-13) I had asked for all plans for the years 1995-2004. Two such plans are appended to the statement of Mr Galloway, that of 1995/6 to 1997/8 (WS-066/1 pages 28 to 51) and 1999/00 to 2001/2 (WS-066/1 pages 65 to 104).

However as appears from WS-066/1 page 32, and WS-066/1 page 68, plans were published annually for the coming three year cycle. The Inquiry wishes to see the plans for 1996/7 to 1998/9, 1997/8 to 1999/2000, and 1998/9 to 2000/1.

Please furnish these documents by 13th September 2013.

Yours sincerely,

Brian McLoughlin

Assistant Solicitor to Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341